
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 
markcouch25@gmail.com  
Robert Kauffman 

rdkauffman26@gmail.com  
Frank Luke  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor Dave Aungst 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

November 13, 2022 

Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 
connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 

through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 
children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants 

through age 3. If you would like to obtain additional information about 
our ministry, please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 
 9:15am Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “The State of the Church” Acts 2:43-45 
  
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Jake Frank, Aidan Reed, Brandon Thomas, Eli Frank 
Greeters: Kaelyn Kauffman, Bailey Rhodes, Morgan Smoker 
Nursery:  SS: Available but not Staffed   
  CH: Leah Reed, Taylor Rhodes 
Jr. Church: Practice for Christmas Play 
 
November 6th Report 
Offering:  $3,073.00 
Received YTD:  $118,454.51 
Budgeted YTD: $136,437.30 

 

Announcements 
Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes are due today! 
 
Today is the last day to donate non-perishable food items for our 
annual Thanksgiving food drive. Please place your donations in the 
orange box in the foyer. 
 
Immediately following this morning’s service, we will be having our 
annual Thanksgiving meal at the Reedsville Fire Company’s banquet 
hall. All are invited to attend! There will be plenty of good food! Please 
join us and fellowship with one another! 

 
If you are a coordinator or ministry leader, and have not submitted your 
year-end report, please do so by November 20th. If you would like to see 
last years report, or if you have any questions, please contact Leah Couch 
ASAP. 
 
There are two Bibles on the coat rack above the water cooler. Please 
check to see if they belong to you.  
 
Nov. 15th at 6:00pm – Elder Meeting 
 
Nov. 16th will be the last sewing group meeting for the year. There will be 
a group photo taken, so please plan to attend. Also, please bring a lunch! 
 
Belleville Hall Ball League is excited to announce dates for registration in 
the month of Nov. for our upcoming basketball season! 2nd - 6th  grade 
registration dates will be Tues., Nov. 15th from 6-8 pm and Sat., Nov. 19th 
from 10am to 12pm. All signups will take place at the Belleville 
Community Hall. We look forward to seeing everyone and getting 
together to play basketball! 
 
Nov. 19th - The youth Group will be helping put up Christmas lights for 
Shining Light Through the Darkness from 1-3pm. Afterwards, the youth 
will meet at the church for Bible study from 3-4:30pm. Bring your friends! 
 
Looking Ahead 
Dec. 4th - Annual business meeting following the morning service. If you 
are a member, please plan to attend.  
 
Dec. 8th - Ladies, you are invited to a Christmas Painting Party at Mt. View 
Chapel on Thursday, Dec. 8th, from 6-8pm. The cost is $20. Christmas 
cookies, hot cocoa, and a canvas will be provided! Come out and enjoy an 
evening of fun! There’s a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board. Please sign 
up and pay Elise by Nov. 30th. We will also be collecting items for the 
homeless shelter. Please bring hats, gloves, scarves, or toiletries. 
 
Dec. 11th - Children’s Christmas Program at 6:30pm. Parents, please have 
your children at the church by 6:00pm. 

 
I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


